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Chairman Evans, in his report to the Board of Trustees at the September 
18, 2010 meeting, has outlined the following directives and initiatives for 
Lincoln University:

Charge to the Administration

1.	 To produce graduates academically capable of entering a top 50 graduate 	
	 or professional school.

2.	 To produce graduates professionally capable of being fast-tracked in 
	 their workplace.

3.	 To be ranked in the top 10 of HBCUs, academically, athletically 
	 and artistically.  

Charge to the Board of Trustees

1.	 Make certain that the Board and Administration keep their focus on 
	 the priorities.

2.	 Take ownership (full Board commitment) to the following priorities:
	 a.	 Raise a minimum of $400,000 in Board contributions (give and get). 
	 b.	 Raise a minimum of $1 million in alumni contributions.

3.	 Establish the following criteria for all new trustees:
	 a.	 Commitment of $10,000 per year (give and get).
	 b.	 Willingness to influence their network to support the University 
		  and its priorities.
	 c.	 Introduction of Lincoln University to potentially 
		  high-achieving students.
 
Overarching Themes

1.	 To embrace an academic culture that improves the University’s 
	 reputation measured by teaching, research, and service, and to embrace 	
	 an ethic that fosters Graduate School-Ready standards for all 
	 Lincoln students.
 

2.	 To structure and sustain an environment that provides each student 		
	 with the best opportunity for his or her academic, cultural, social, 
	 physical, mental, and spiritual success.

3.	 To provide a mechanism to financially support the University’s strategic 	
	 initiatives and ensure the effective delivery of the University’s operational 	
	 and support services measured by both professional efficiency and 
	 customer service.

4.	 To manage the University’s fiscal resources at a high level of fiscal 
	 accountability consistent with the newer and more stringent federal and 	
	 state requirements. 

Priority Focus Areas (Current Fiscal Year 2011)

•	 Raise a minimum of $1 million in alumni contributions.

•	 Raise a minimum of $400,000 in Board contributions (give and get). 

•	 Implement an undergraduate admissions program that meets the 
	 established enrollment goals and successfully recruits a minimum of 		
	 two-thirds of incoming freshmen with SAT scores of 900 and above.

•	 Increase freshman to sophomore retention rates to 85% by 2012.

•	 Increase the six-year graduation rate to 48% by 2012.

•	 Insure that all student support services (financial aid, security, registrar, 	
	 student health services, and dining services) are run with professional 	
	 efficiency and a customer service orientation. 

•	 Position the University as the ‘institution of choice’ for potential 
	 investors, students, and employees. 

•	 Establish Lincoln as an authority in urban education with established 	
	 programs within the Philadelphia School District. 

•	 Raise the Lincoln-Barnes Visual Arts Center of Excellence to a level of 	
	 international recognition. 
 
•	 Raise the Mass Communications Center of Excellence to a level of 	 	
	 national recognition.
  
•	 Establish the requirement of all potential graduates to pass an exit exam 	
	 to enter a graduate or professional program.

Lincoln University’s Board Chair Outlines Lincoln’s Strategic Direction

Bishop David G. Evans ’74
Chairman



President Ivory V. Nelson has dedicated his message to answering the ques-
tions and concerns of the alumni and student body. Below are questions 
that were fielded to the president for his response. If your question was not 
answered in this edition, it will be answered in our next publication. Thank 
you for your cooperation.

1.	 How can I help the school identify and obtain more students from the 	
	 Detroit Metropolitan Area?  - Ronald Butler ’65

	 We appreciate your willingness to assist your alma mater in recruiting 	
	 students from your area. The Office of Undergraduate Admissions is 		
	 always looking for alumni recruiters who are available to take a proactive  
	 approach with our recruitment efforts.  We are able to send you 
	 recruitment materials and train you, if interested.  You can contact our 
	 admissions office at 484-365-7206 for more information on becoming 	
	 an alumni recruiter. In the meantime, be sure to direct any interested  
	 students to our website: www.lincoln.edu.

2.	 Is Lincoln University’s MHS Program accredited? If so, by what  
	 accrediting body? – Lorenzo A. Woodson ’09

	 Yes, the Lincoln University Master of Human Services (MHS) Program 	
	 is fully accredited and designated as a performance-based master’s 
	 degree in human services.  The MHS Program is accredited by 		
	 the Middle States Association, which oversees the accreditation of 		
	 all baccalaureate and master’s degrees offered at Lincoln University of 	
	 Pennsylvania.  Please do not hesitate to contact Dr. James Wadley, MHS 	
	 director, at 215.590.8201 or jwadley@lincoln.edu for more information 
	 on our program.

3.	 When will PA alumni be able to express their love for Lincoln 		
	 University and also show others that we are the first HBCU? We should 	
	 have a PA state license plate that is available through the Department of 
	  Transportation. Is this something that is possible?   
	 - Pastor Sidney L. Sims Class of  ’92

	 This is definitely possible.  The Director of Alumni Relations, Ms. 		
	 Theresa Braswell is currently campaigning for alumni to get on board 	
	 with this project. We simply need 300 alumni to commit to purchasing 	
	 a license plate. The fee is $50, half of which will be contributed to 	  
	 Lincoln University. The amount is subject to change, depending on 		
	 when we get a commitment from a total of 300 alumni.

4.	 Would LU ever consider constructing a hotel on campus and starting a 	
	 new major in hotel administration? – Charles E. Stewart II ’89

	 This is highly probable. We have discussed and considered a hospitality 	
	 management major within the Business and Information Technology 	
	 Center of Excellence. This potential major should be introduced within 	
	 the next five years.

5.	 Some of the alumni want to better understand the details of the Barnes  
	 Collection transaction.  Did Lincoln University totally  
	 relinquish control over the collection?  - Shelah Harper ’76

	 Lincoln University was never given, or in control of, the Barnes  
	 Collection.   The relationship between the Barnes Foundation and  
	 Lincoln University stated specifically in the Barnes Will was, “Lincoln  
	 University could nominate four of the five Board Members for the  
	 Barnes Foundation Board.” Once the Board members were seated, they  
	 had no particular allegiance to Lincoln University.  In addition, Lincoln  
	 University has never had any financial interest in the Barnes Collection.    
	 The University now nominates five members to the expanded  
	 15-member Barnes Foundation Board. 

	 From Student Poll

6.	 What legacy do you wish to leave?

	 My legacy will be defined by others who will review what happened  
	 at the University during my tenure.   My priority during my tenure was  
	 to do all those things necessary to foster an outstanding social, physical  
	 and academic environment that would promote the deliverance of a  
	 high quality education, which would give every person graduating  
	 from Lincoln University the opportunity to participate at their  
	 maximum potential in the American Dream. 

7.	 What responsibility do I have as a student to better the reputation of  
	 Lincoln University? 
 
	 Your responsibility to Lincoln University is to conduct yourself in a  
	 manner that will always project you as a person who is willing to  
	 lead, take on the difficult issues, make positive changes in the society  
	 and your surroundings, and having the strength of character to do this  
	 with humility, love and fervor.  Additionally, your responsibility  
	 as a student is to take advantage of the academic and social  
	 opportunities available to you at the university; prepare yourself and  
	 commit yourself to be a dedicated individual to make the world a better  
	 place.

Message from the 
Office of the President

RIvory V. Nelson, Ph.D.

Ivory V. Nelson, Ph.D.
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Dear LU Family 
and Friends,

It’s that time of the year again! 
The Homecoming season is here 
and we are excited about welcom-
ing you back home.

We have a diverse schedule of ac-
tivities planned to help you re-live 
your Lincoln school days. 

I am also excited about sharing 
with you some of the goals that 
we have established for this great 
institution for the 2011 Fiscal 
Year:

I.	 Raise a minimum of $1 million in alumni contributions.
II.	 Increase the percentage of alumni contributors to 25%.
III.	Secure 500 new students from alumni connections and activities.

The progress of the goals that were outlined in our Spring Edition is as 
follows:

I.	 We have established Friends of Lincoln University worldwide and have 	
	 hosted alumni events thus far in Durham, NC, Atlanta, GA, 
	 Charlotte, NC, New York, NY, Philadelphia, PA and Washington, 
	 D.C. We are in the process of planning for other areas also. The 
	 Inaugural Lions at Sea Alumni & Friends Fundraising Cruise is 
	 scheduled for Friday, July 1, 2011 to Monday, July 4, 2011. The 
	 Carnival Imagination cruise is a three-day Bahamas cruise from Miami, 	
	 FL. Our Floridian and Bahamian Lions will be hosting this event. The 	
	 cost for ocean view is starting at $495 and interior at $465. Carnival 	
	 will make a matching gift for each of our cabins.

II.	 We are very close to securing the required signatures of alumni and
	 friends to obtain our LU pride specialty plates. The initial states that 		
	 will be available are Pennsylvania, Maryland, District of Columbia and 	
	 Delaware. The current cost of the plate is $50. Each jurisdiction will 		
	 donate $25 per plate to Lincoln.

III.	Many alumni have joined the “It Takes a Village” automatic monthly 	
	 contribution to LU program. This program has been crucial to helping 	
	 us increase the percentage of alumni giving, but we still need more 		
	 alumni to participate to ensure the continued growth of our alma mater. 	
	 The current participant’s monthly donation ranges from $10 - $300. 	
	 Please go to www.lincoln.edu and click on the “Donate Now” button to 	
	 enroll today.

IV.	We are continuously developing strategic alumni partnerships.

Please feel free to contact me at tbraswell@lincoln.edu should you have any 
questions, concerns or fundraising ideas/activities that you would like to 
lead.

Thank you for your continued support.

Hail…Hail...Lincoln!!!.....Rooooaaaarrr!!!!

In the Spirit of LU Love, 

Theresa (Tee) Braswell  ’84 
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s Message from the Director of  Alumni Relations s

Theresa R. Braswell  ’84

Annual Alumni Gifts as of September 30, 2010



In October 1992, I took over this 
auspicious position of executive 
secretary under the tutelage of 

the late Dr. H. Alfred Farrell.  Prior 
to my coming on board as executive 
secretary, I served as vice president 
East of the Lincoln University Alumni 
Association.  I am still glad to be 
serving in a position that moves this 
association forward into the present 
century.  Dr. Farrell held this position 
for over 33 years.  

As I reflect on my tenure, I am amazed at the progress that has been made 
over the years both at Lincoln and with the Association.  I can still feel the 
presence of the late greats, “Jazz” Bryd ’25, Bishop Quinton Primo ’34, Earl 
O. Pree ’34, Dr. Frank “Tick” Coleman ’35, and many others extolling the 
greatness of a Lincoln education and how they were molded into men and 
professionals, as students that roamed this beautiful campus.

Now it is our turn, Lincoln needs alumni support as the University com-
petes for top-notch students, faculty and staff.  We compete for funds from 
corporations and other philanthropists to bring the latest technology and 
students to fill our classrooms.  As we compete in the fields of technology, 
the sciences, human resources, and athletics, Lincoln needs alumni commit-
ted to keeping this legacy going.  Without continued support, we will not 
be able to continue our progressive growth.

This homecoming season is a chance for all alumni to get involved with 
some aspect of the University. We need your support financially, spiritually 

and in-kind.  We also need you to continue supporting the Alumni Associa-
tion so our interests can be heard and presented to the University adminis-
tration for action.

This is a very important election year for the Alumni Association. The 
national offices of president, vice president, area directors of the East, South, 
Central, West, treasurer and two alumni trustee positions are up for elec-
tion.

Please send your nominations for any of the named offices to the execu-
tive secretary via e-mail or U.S. mail, so the names can be submitted to the 
Nominating Committee.

The Association still needs the support of all alumni by paying annual dues 
of $35.00.  Our dues fund all of our programs.  The Association is here to 
service the needs of its members.  Please join me, and the officers of the 
Alumni Association the weekend of October 29-31, to celebrate Homecom-
ing 2010.

In conclusion, it is with great pleasure that I serve as the executive secretary 
of this auspicious organization.  I have met many friends over the years serv-
ing in this position of honor.  

Join me in continued support of our alma mater and I will always remain, 
constant and true.

Lincoln University is 
pleased to announce 
John Hill as the 

new head men’s basketball 
coach. Boasting seven years 
of Division II head-coach-
ing experience and another 
13 seasons as an assistant, 
Hill has an established abil-
ity to build programs into 
conference and national 
contenders.
 
From 1998-2005, Hill 
served as head coach at two 
separate CIAA institutions 
and earned the distinc-
tion of being a rigorous 
recruiter that demanded 
character both athletically 
and academically. 
 

As the architect of the memorable women’s basketball team at Saint Paul’s 
College, he spearheaded the Lady Tigers development from a 2-22 team in 
his first year in 1998-99 to one that never dipped below .500, finishing the 
next year at 15-11 and at 17-9 in the 2000-2001 season. 

Following that successful venture into women’s basketball, Hill took the 
head men’s basketball position at Virginia State University for the 2002-
2003 season. Hill’s team defeated five ranked teams in addition to Shaw 
including Pfeiffer College (No. 7 nationally) and Queens College (No. 1 in 
the Northeast Region) in 2004-05. Having found the necessary formula for 
turning struggling programs into perennial winners while at Saint Paul’s and 
Virginia State, Hill became the ideal candidate for the position at Lincoln. 

“Lincoln University is in an ideal basketball location to recruit from 
metropolitan areas spanning from New York to Washington, D.C. within a 
two-hour radius,” Hill said. “No other CIAA school has that ability.”
 
Two of Hill’s Saint Paul’s College teams won the CIAA Team Academic 
Award and the NCAA honored the other.
 
“I recognize as a leader, I have an obligation to explore all resources that 
will enhance the academic achievement of each student-athlete,” he said. 
“It is vital to generate a program atmosphere that fosters a winning attitude 
toward graduating and competing successfully in athletics.”

Hill holds a Bachelor of Science in sociology and psychology from 
Greensboro College and a Master of Science in sports management from 
the California University of Pennsylvania. He is currently a member of the 
National Association of Basketball Coaches, the Black Coaches Association 
and Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc.
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John Hill Named as Lincoln’s Head Men’s Basketball Coach

 From the Desk of the Executive Secretary of the Alumni Association

Bruce M. Benson ’75

Bruce M. Benson ’75

John Hill
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Snapshots of the Summer

“Since I was able, it was the right thing to do; to help provide 
an education for those who attend my alma mater.” – Carl 
Dickerson ’60
    
On Lincoln University’s Founder’s Day Weekend, Dickerson 
took a flight from Los Angeles to his beloved alma mater to 
personally make a $100,000.00 donation. 

2010 Graduates Dr. Ivory V. Nelson and administrators welcome the class of 2014. 

On May 2, 2010, Lincoln University graduated 486 graduate and 
undergraduate students at the 151st Commencement Ceremony. 
Honorary degrees were given to Dr. William Bennett ’50, Congress-
man Chaka Fattah, and Robert Bogle.

2010 Annual Alumni Family Outing On June 23, 2010, the University raised nearly $15,000 for its en-
dowed scholarship program to assist students at the annual Lincoln 
University Scholarship Golf Outing. 
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A Glimpse at our Students’ Summer Activities:

R Lions on the Rise R

•	 April Waterford ’11, psychology major, interned at Morehouse School 
	 of Medicine Southwest Addiction Technology Transfer Center.

•	 Shaunice Leonard ’11, psychology major researched at the University 	
	 of Michigan in the School of Public Health.

•	 Kaylene Bough ’11, Stephanie Rand ’11, Jhanelle Markes ’11, and 	
	 Danielle McKnight ’12, biology majors, conducted cancer research at 	
	 the University of Iowa.

•	 Aprile Green ’11, computer science major, was the marketing intern at 	
	 Belair-Edison Neighborhoods, Inc.

•	 Nadia Pollard ’11, biology major, performed microbiology research at 	
	 Saint Joseph’s University 

•	 Chiquita Scott ’11, finance major, served as a graphic designer and 	
	 financial consultant for Disturbing Tha Peace Records (DTP)/Def Jam 	
	 Recordings. 

•	 Brian Cooper ’10, environmental science major, researched invertebrate 	
	 diversity at Yosemite National Park in California.

•	 Seye Adekanye ’11; physics major, conducted researched at 
	 Cornell University. 

•	 Patricia Blaise ’12; political science major, interned in the New York 	
	 Court System Probation Office  (southern district).

•	 Carlos Lawery ’11, business management, was an intern for Mayor 	
	 Menino at Boston’s City Hall. 

•	 Travis Thompson ’11, health science major, was a therapist aid at 	
	 Sports Therapy and Rehabilitation in New York.

•	 Nandi Marshall ’12, mass communications major, did pre and post-	
	 production work for Entertainment Tonight (LA) and Hip Hollywood.

•	 Elwood Simon ’10, mass communications major, was a writer for 	
	 NBC 10’s news website.

•	 Ashley Joy Stephens’ 11, Briana Baldwin ’12 and Lynn Shirley ’11, 	
	 mass communications majors were writers for Voice of Philly. 

•	 John C. Scott ’11, finance major, helped train officials to collect data at 	
	 the U.S. Census Bureau for the 2010 Census.

•	 Nicole Lockley ’11, mass communications major, was the local beat 	
	 reporter for The Philadelphia Inquirer.

•	 Naheemah Cooper ’11, and Dexter Stuckey ’11, mass 
	 communications majors interned at Radio One in Philadelphia, and 	
	 Jackie Pendergrass ’12, as well as Regan Farley ’12 were at the station 	
	 in Baltimore.

•	 Sharifa Riley ’11, mass communications major, interned with public 	
	 relations firm Tiagraphics, as well as CBS Studios.

•	 Travis Smith ’11, information technology major, was a computer 
	 specialist for the Environmental Protection Agency.

•	 Emalohi Louisa Iruobe ’05 – Awarded the Juris Doctor degree on May 	
	 21, 2010 from Villanova School of Law. She was also a recipient of the 	
	 Dorothy Day Award for Pro Bono Service.

•	 Kevin William Maguire ’06 – Awarded the Doctor of Osteopathic 	
	 Medicine Degree on June 5, 2010 from the Philadelphia College of 	
	 Osteopathic Medicine.

•	 Wayne A Lester ’09 – Recognized by Cambridge Who’s Who for 
	 Excellence in Business Administration. 

•	 Dawn Holden ’00 – Awarded CFO of the Year-Small Nonprofit by the 
	 Philadelphia Business Journal.

•	 Maya Winston ’00 – Honored as Detroit Metropolitan Bar 
	 Association’s Barrister of the Year.

•	 Darlene Walker ’86 – Published and received media recognition for her
	 first book “Jordan’s First Day of School.”

•	 James Frankowsky, who taught in and chaired the Mathematics 
	 Department at Lincoln University for 41 years before his retirement in 	
	 1992, was honored by the International Association of Black Actuaries 	
	 for his “outstanding service” in the field. The prestigious award was 
	 presented to Prof. Frankowsky for helping to educate and prepare 
	 more blacks for professional careers in the field of actuary science. 
	 Lincoln awarded an honorary degree in science at its commencement in
	 May 1990 to Prof. Frankowsky.  

•	 Barrymore Edwards ’90 - Joined Warwick International Hotels as 	
	 Senior Sales Manager and Business Travel for the collections flagship 	
	 location, Warwick New York Hotel.

•	 Justin Lewter ’93 is the exploring director in the Mecklenburg County 	
	 Council of the Boy Scouts of America, in Charlotte, North Carolina.  	
	 Lewter has recently authored a book entitled “Why Scouting Works for 	
	 Black Boys.”
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Major Alumni Contributors

Carl E. Dickerson ’60
$100,000.00 

Estate of Langston Hughes ’29
$11,127.04

Everett T. Love ’94
$10,000.00

Gregory C. Miller, Sr. ’77
$11,525.00

Pamela D. Bundy-Foster ’84
$10,000.00

Tehma H. Smith ’00
$10,000.00
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Class of 1960 - $122,150.00
Dr. Richard A. Beane, Jr. `60
John E. Bowser, Sr. `60
Dr. William C. Brown `60
Dr. Calvin Brown `60
Carl E. Dickerson `60
Melvin Goodwin `60
Raymond W. Johnston, Sr. `60
J. Arthur Jones `60
Dr. Humphrey C. Jones `60
Philip W. Kemp, Sr. `60
Alexander Leak `60
Peter N. Pinckney `60
Dr. William H. Ruckle `60
William Tucker `60
Richard A. Tucker `60
Dr. James R. Tyler, Jr. `60
Clarence V. Wilson, Jr. `60
Ennis D. Winston `60

Class of 1970 - $29,465.00
Barbara B. Armstrong `70
Richard H. Bozzone `70
Frank B. Brunson `70
Everett Carter `70
Edward F. Collins  `70
Ulysses T. Cosby `70
Thelma A. Crivens, Esq. `70
Maceo N. Davis `70
Angela M. Davis `70
James M. Dickerson `70
Patricia A. Penn-Floyd `70
The Hon. Aubrey Ford, Jr. `70
Melodie S. Hayes Gardner `70
Dr. Janice L. Gloster `70
Marilyn E. Holland `70
Leroy Jackson, Jr. `70
B. Joanne Jackson `70
Donal E. C. Jackson, IV `70
Patricia Gregory Johnson `70
Deborah E. Jones-Ford `70
DeWayne Ketchum `70
Dr. Eddie Ade Knowles `70
Daoud D. Mshaka `70
Donn G. Scott `70
Allen Sendler `70
Sallie Sledge `70
Herman D. Snyder, Jr. `70
Patricia A. Tarry `70
Paula A. Taylor-Blanton `70
Carolyn C. Ulmer `70
Joseph L. Weicksel `70
Pamela G. Williams `70
Carl W. Wilson `70

Class of 1985 - $21,400.00
Anonymous 1985
Raymond B. Bennett `85
Dr. Joseph A. Bourke, III `85
Yvonne Brown-Burruss `85
Lisa R. Chapman  `85
Stacey C. Childs `85
Class of 1985
Angela G. Cotton-Monroe `85
Troy J. Davis `85
Dr. Peter J. Dorsey `85
Santo Dunn `85
Angelique D. Ferguson  `85
David R. Fields `85
Judith L. Fitzgerald, Esq. `85
Dr. Karen B. Fitzhough `85
Jerome M. Garrett `85
Tracey Hamilton `85
Darlene Jackson `85
Dr. Linda R. Johnson `85
Demetria D. Jones `85
Leslie D. Jones `85
Lavina D. Jones-Davis `85
Lenetta R. Lee `85
Francine B. Medley `85
Charnette Miller `85
Athill Muhammad `85
Tracy M. Nelson-Scott  `85
Dr. Donald E. Palm, III `85
Lawrence M. Pearson `85
Judith Lee Schools `85
John W. Scott `85
Fred S. Sinclair `85
Ralph Smith, Jr. `85
The Hon. Carl O. Snowden MHS `85
Clarence Stewart `85
Sheila L. Stokes `85
Ladonia M. Wilkins `85
Rene` Williams `85

Class of 1975 - $20,510.00
Howard P. Banks `75
Bruce M. Benson `75
Rose M. Bowen-Lewis `75
Barbara J. Browman `75
Joann Burris-Traylor `75
Patricia A. Carter `75
Mack A. Cauthen `75
Donna F. Coles `75
John H. Cooper `75
Richetta Council `75
Jewyll Wise Davis `75
Jennelle L. Derrickson `75
Naomi E. Elcock `75
Rev. Boyd B. Etter `75
Tandy Franklin `75
Dr. Wendy L. Green MBA `75
Joyce M. Hall `75
Dr. Bernard A. Harris `75
Geraud A. Holloman `75
Patricia L. Hunt `75
Larry Jordan `75
Gloria Keaton `75
William I. Long, III `75
David L. McGraw `75
Teresa A. Montgomery `75
The Hon. Jerome L. Munford `75
Myron P. Newry `75
Kevin L. Patterson `75
Dr. Demetrius W. Pearson `75
James Reeder, Jr. `75
Wanda D. Robinson `75
Vanessa K. Rozzelle  `75
Gayla D. Shepherd-Sessoms `75
Richardean Smalls  `75
Janette Spencer-Davis `75
Dean M. Tyree `75
Karen M. Vessup `75
Lillian Kelly Whitaker `75
Milton White  `75
Myrna C. A. Witherspoon `75
Maurice J. Woodson `75
Michael Wright `75

Class of 1973 - $16,605.00
Keith E. Brown `73
Donna A. Brown `73
Jacqueline E. Browne `73
Roy E. Chaney `73
Dorcas C. Crosby `73
Rodney D. Ellis  `73
Alexander Garrison, Jr. `73
Nancy C. Giagnacova `73
Ezra E. Hill, Jr. `73
James W. Hudson `73
John W. Hughes `73
Peggie R. Jones `73
Iris S. Judkins  `73
Kathy D. Kelley `73
William C. King, Esq. `73
Katrina R. Moss `73
Sharon D. Nesbitt-Jones `73
Joanne Parker Wright `73
Janice L. Robinson `73
Pringle D. Simmons `73
Dr. Ronald L. Slaughter `73
Reginald L. Smith `73
Vicki L. Thomas `73
Dr. Harley S. Winer `73

Class of 1971 - $15,671.75
Dr. Lula A. Beatty `71
Ronald W. Belfon `71
Dr. Dennis C. Dickerson, Sr. `71
Natalie E. Dorm `71
Ronald Hall `71
George T. Hedgespeth, Jr.`71
David E. Herndon `71
Thelma L. Hill `71
Dr. Leonard V. Jackson, Jr. `71
Dr. Leonard V. Jackson, Jr. `71
Kathleen O. Marshall `71
Chrystal R. McArthur `71
Phyllis L. McCallum  `71
Thomas H. McIntyre `71
Stephen L. Patrick `71
Thomas T. Peterson `71
Sharon B. Rodgers `71
Dr. Kenneth M. Sadler `71
Cdr. Robert O. Smith `71
Ernell Spratley `71
Charles Sutton `71

Class of 1977 - $14,868.36
Dennis J. Caldwell `77
Leonard E. Ferguson, Jr. `77
Vicki L. Harris-McAllister `77
Karla Q. Harris `77
Portia M. Hedgespeth `77
Carleton D. Holman MED `77
Donald R. Hunt `77
Dr. Debra V. Irvin `77
Michael O. Jones `77
Lynne S. Lancaster `77
Marilyn L. Lassiter `77
Lorene C. Mayes-Winslow `77
Gregory C. Miller, Sr.  `77
Gwendolyn J. Moore `77
Patrice D. Morris `77
George D. Mosee, Jr., Esq. `77
Louis H. Washington, Jr. `77
Norman L. Williams `77

Class of 1965 - $14,300.00
Daniel E. Amianda `65
Robert L. Archie, Jr., Esq. `65
William E. Austin `65
Ronald E. Butler `65
Dr. David L. Closson `65
Rev. Charles A. Coverdale `65
Carl R. Frederick `65
Dr. Reginald E. Gilliam, Jr. `65
Archie C. Pollard `65
Charlotte Westfield `65

Class of 1994 - $13,435.00
Molokwu A. Azikiwe `94
Sokoni M. Davis `94
Nandi A. Jones-Clement `94
Michael H. Lewis `94
Kimberly A. Lloyd `94
Everett T. Love `94
Frantz Masse, Esquire `94
Jermaine A. Thomas  `94

Class of 2000 - $13,295.00
Ikechukwu V. Akabudike `00
Ralph O. Barnett, III `00
Carana C. Bennett `00
Joseph Blount, Jr. `00
Lamar E. Bullock `00
Ranyatta A. Casey `00
Zaccheau L. Chamberlain `00
Syande K. Crosby `00
Aaron D. Edwards `00
Irene A. Enabulele-Bogle `00
Oritsematosan Fru `00
Jason R. Hunt `00
Barbara Molden MHS `00
Tameka K. Monroe `00
Patricia Motley `00
Sakinah C. Sabree `00
Tehma H. Smith `00
John Smith `00
Philip Stone `00
Byron O. Stone `00
Avra L. Thomas `00
Lewis F. Thomas, III `00
Nadiah T. Trotman `00
B. Abenaa Walker `00
Maya K. Watson `00
Alicia Williams `00
Robert M. Woolbright `00
LaTosha M. Wray `00

Class of 1980 - $13,000.00
Karen M. Alford `80
Prof. Robert A. Allen `80
Cynthia T. Allen `80
Sheila L. Biggs-Brown   `80
Andrea M. Branche  `80
Inda C. Dorfield-Spencer `80
Floyd F. Edmonds, Jr. `80
Roxanne L. Evans `80
Terrance L. Fountain `80
Kenneth B. Fullenwellen  `80
Constance M. Green-Hosten `80
Debra K. Harper-Munford `80
C. Joyce Julien `80
Darlene Y. Kates `80
Deborah V. Lewis `80
Rev. Dr. James R. Love, Sr. `80
Sharlene V. Roberson `80
Benjamin Robinson `80
Gale D. Saunders-Jenifer `80
Denise A. Scott `80
Michael E. Shuler `80

Deborah Sumlin  `80
Carole V. Taylor `80
Pamela D. Taylor-Hurst `80
LaVora D. Valentine-Washington `80
Michelle R. Weeks-Harris `80
Beverly L. Williams `80
Joseph Williams `80
Stephanie Yancey-Valerie `80

Class of 1984 - $12,910.00
Theresa R. Braswell `84
Pamela D. Bundy-Foster `84
Charlene A. Clark `84
Rachel L. Gibbs MHS `84
Suzanne Glasgow `84
Alice M. Hollingshed `84
Linda D. Jones `84
Hazel M. Makell MHS `84
Daria L. Price `84
Brian Ramsey `84
Monica V. Redd `84
Tracy A. Tucker `84
Carolyn Weaver `84
Charlotte L. Wroton `84

Class of 1968 - $12,325.00
Howard H. Brown, Esq. `68
Warren R. Colbert, Sr. `68
Israel J. Floyd, Esquire `68
Morris D. Fried `68
Thomas L. McGill, Jr., Esq. `68
Frederick A. Miller `68
Dr. J. Paul Stephens `68
Prof. Randolph N. Stone `68
Dwight S. Taylor `68
Clarence O. Williamson, Jr. `68

Class of 1966 - $12,225.00
Dr. Robert L. Albright `66
Samuel E. Anderson III `66
Dr. Norman A. Armstrong `66
The Hon. Roderick L. Ireland `66
Gary A. Michelson `66
Ralph A. Perkins `66
J. Everett Prewitt `66
Charles H. Spain, Jr. `66
Vaughn L. Thomas `66

Class of 1972 - $11,336.00
Dr. Andrew H. Bass, Jr. `72
Paula O. Blunt `72
Deborah Clayton Smith `72
Dr. Abib T. Conteh `72
Jeanette I. Dotson `72
Gregory A. Ferguson `72
Lee E. Johnson `72
Dr. David E. Knox `72
Dr. Gwynette P. Lacy `72
Minnetta P. Metz `72
Hazel L. Mingo `72
Judith M. Moore `72
Dr. Vincent Pearson `72
Deirdre D. Pearson `72
Veronica E. Raglin `72
Dr. Jothan Staley `72
Cordelia Talley `72
Nancy P. Walton `72
Tyrone R. Whalen `72
Leonard W. White `72

Class of 1929 - $11,127.04
Estate of Langston Hughes `29

Class of 1976 - $10,665.00
Harvey L. Boyce, Jr. `76
Charles W. Cephas, Jr. `76
Carl H. Cornwell `76
Audrey M. Greene `76
Phyllis R. Hayes `76
Steven A. Hymans `76
Horace E. Jones `76
John T. Kimber, Sr. `76
Rev. Robert E. Linder `76
Rebecca W. Loadholt `76
Debra Long-Doyle, Esq. `76
Charles B. Long `76
Fred H. Miller `76
Bruce J. Munson `76
Pamela P. Murrell-Blattner `76
Dr. Isaac O`Neal `76
Rev. Quentin G. Poulson `76
Dr. Adrienne G. Rhone `76
Stanley R. Smallwood, Esq. `76
William R. Smith, II `76

s Alumni Giving List 2010 s



www.lincoln.edu / Fall 10                                                                                                                                                                          Lincoln Lion 9

Brenda G. Smith `76
Dennis K. & Gladys L. Thomas `76
Dr. Deborah C. Thomas `76
Valerie J. Whitney-Lowery `76
Colleen E. Wright-Green `76

Class of 1979 - $9,715.00
Adrienne R. Beard `79
Sheila W. Belcher-Finch `79
James D. Bishop, Esq. `79
Van Buren G. Brown `79
Dr. Georgia Anne Davis `79
Dr. Alfred T. & C. Adjoa Love-Dorsey `79
Crystal Cotten Faison `79
Dennis C. Hansford `79
Rochelle M. Harvey `79
Veronica A. Hedrington `79
Arnise L.W. Jackson `79
Belinda F. Mahone-Williams `79
Marie Milligan `79
Susan C. Moody, Esq.`79
Bruce Neal `79
Karen E. Nicholas `79
Donald C. Notice `79
Dr. Raymond W. Ragland `79
Eric Raymore `79
Brenda Ruffin `79
Dr. Meta H. Timmons `79
Pamela Wise `79
Sheila M. Wright  `79
Rosetta M. Younger `79

Class of 1963 - $9,360.00
Bonnie J. Dejoie `63
Rev. Dr. Larry Edmunds `63
Roland H. Johnson `63
Ray M. Johnson `63
Dr. Edgar O. Mandeville `63
Dr. Robert H. Mann `63
Rev. Calvin S. Morris, Ph.D. `63
Howard S. Robinson `63
Dr. James E. Savage, Jr. `63
Earl M. Simpkins `63
Charles W. C. Yancy `63

Class of 1959 - $9,200.00
Dr. Chapman W. Bouldin, Jr. `59
Rev. Jay C. Johnson `59
Dr. Timothy C. Meyers, Jr. `59
P. Dorothea Murray `59
Bishop George W. Poindexter `59
Prof. Conrad R. Pope `59
Alexander Powell, Jr. `59
Harvey B. Shaw, Jr. `59
Lincoln Turner `59

Class of 1958 - $8,550.00
Rev. Jesse F. Anderson, Jr. `58
The Hon. Levan Gordon `58
Dr. Ernest C. Levister, Jr. `58
Roland T. McCullough `58
Robert E. Wren, Sr. `58

Class of 1954 - $7,500.00
Howard Caesar `54
Victor L. Cole `54
Winston H. Gandy `54
Robert F. McMichael `54
Rufus H. Thomas `54

Class of 1961 - $6,750.00
Dr. James A. Donaldson `61
William B. Ingram `61
Andrew B. Reynolds, Jr. `61
Prof. John M. Royall `61
Herman L. Stephenson `61

Class of 1949 - $6,719.11
Amb. Horace G. Dawson, Jr. `49
Vernon L. Jones `49
Rev. Dr. Maurice J. Moyer `49
Dr. Abdulalim A. Shabazz `49
John D. Streetz `49

Class of 1978 - $5,650.00
Michael A. & Muriel A. Alvarez `78
Frances Hearns Rice `78
Denise M. Highsmith `78
Gregory A. Hosten `78
Russell E. Hughes `78
Gina M. Ingram `78
Dr. Donna C. Jones `78
Diana R. Jones `78
Patricia L. Miller `78

John W. Milligan `78
Sherley M. Mizzell `78
Dennis Parker, Jr. `78
Jeffrey S. Phelps `78
Cynthia V. Russel `78
Keith Russell `78
Dorothy A. Smallwood `78
Charles E. Spaulding `78
Ronald Staton `78
Dr. Seniboye Tienabeso `78
Stephanie Wilson `78

Class of 1951 - $5,450.00
Dr. Vernel H. Dieudonne `51
Dr. Don N. Harris `51
Dr. Carl M. Mansfield `51
Dr. Richard A. Rhoden `51
William Scott, Jr. `51
Spencer B. Seaton, Sr. `51
Dr. William R. Smith `51
Dr. Richard G. Thomas, Jr. `51
Uriel H. Wallace, Jr. `51

Class of 1974 - $5,430.00
Spring J. Banks `74
William M. Barber `74
Karen E. Cauthen `74
Mark A. DeWitt  `74
Bishop David G. Evans `74
Gerald H. Foeman, II `74
Alana P. Gayle `74
Karen R. James `74
Wayne C. Rhone `74
William J. Scott, Jr. `74
William G. Smith `74
Nathaniel H. Wallace, Jr. `74

Class of 1952 - $5,355.00
Dr. Walter D. Chambers `52
Delbert L. Flowers `52 (Dec’d)
Calvin L. Hackney `52
Simeon G. Lewis, Jr. `52
Dr. Richard A. Rollins `52

Class of 1942 - $4,100.00
Howard L. Erwin `42
William A. Robinson `42

Class of 1990 - $4,075.00
James L. Bell `90
Class of 1990
Marcia L. Collymore MHS `90
Dr. Theodore J. Corbin, Jr. `90
Alisa R. Drayton `90
Antonio O. Emanuel `90
Latonya Y. Freeman `90
Arlington S. Johnson, Jr. `90
Darleen D. Marshall-Pearson `90
Marc J. Mungin `90
Cordelia Pettis `90
Stacy Sherman `90
Anthony G. Stepney `90
Cecelia A. Sullivan `90
Mirian L. Torain  `90
Wanda L. Walker `90

Class of 1969 - $3,785.00
Donald Bouchelle `69
Gerald R. Harvard `69
Mohamed Ismail Johnson MPH `69
Dr. Cheryl M. Miller `69
Jo Ann D. Murray, Esq.`69
David A. Sanders `69
Ronald F. Sargent `69
A. Wayne Walls `69
Tobias W. Washington, Jr. `69
Dr. Carl O. Word `69

Class of 1981 - $3,690.00
Dr. Brenda A. Allen `81
Rick B. Beaton `81
Marc Best `81
Kim M. Blaney-Bivings `81
Charles E. Brown `81
Gloria E. Cary `81
John A. Eddings `81
Michael F. Fields `81
Keith R. Garner `81
Floyd W. Green, III `81
Deborah K. Herbert  `81
The Hon. Kenneth C. Holder `81
Dawn E. Johnson-Neal `81
Charles T. Latta, Jr. `81
Sandra D. Marigna-Harmon `81

Michele A. Morton-Sabb `81
William Nasir `81
Angela D. Poe `81
Dawn R. Simmons `81
Leon M. Sutton `81
Theodore Thomas, Jr. `81
Mavis E. Kelley-Williams `81

Class of 1957 - $3,100.00
Milton H. Coulthurst `57
Dr. Thomas O. Mills, Jr. `57
Donald C. Rivera `57
William H. Rivers, Jr. `57
Dr. William M. Womack `57

Class of 1986 - $2,880.00
Natalie Barnes-Clark `86
Howard T. Beedles `86
Genelle E. Betsey `86
Annette C. Collier `86
Vernon E. Davis `86
Orette R. Ferdinand `86
Leslie A. Hardy `86
Dr. Dwayne A. Hill `86
Vonda K. Johnson `86
George C. McGriff, Jr. `86
Terri L. Miles `86
Dr. Lynda L. Mitchell MHS `86
Ivy Mitchell `86
Dr. Timothy O. Moore `86
Zachary E. Rollins  `86
Wanda M. Sabb  `86
Dennis P. Smith `86
Darlene P. Walker `86
Dwayne H. Wyche `86

Class of 1964 - $2,775.00
Anonymous 12/29/09
Thelma Y. Carroll, Esq. `64
Sondra E. Draper `64
David W. Martin `64
Patricia D. Mitchell `64
James W. Pruitt `64
Dr. Wilbert L. Sadler, Jr. `64
William A. Sumner `64

Class of 1950 - $2,660.00
Dr. William E. Bennett `50
Dr. Harold B. Martin `50
Dr. Thomas D. Moore `50
Anderson W. Pollard `50

Class of 1956 - $2,649.00
Levi M. Brisbane `56
Paul L. Cannon Jr. `56
Alfred T. Shropshire, Sr. `56
Rev. Galen R. Work `56

Class of 1934 - $2,500.00
Estate of H. Alfred Farrell `34

Class of 1988 - $2,304.82
Damian J. Bagley `88
James Broady `88
Charisse A. Carney-Nunes, Esq. `88 
Shawn A. Cubbage `88
Stella C. Davis `88
Antonio E. Emanuel MHS `88
Kenneth A. Groves, Jr. `88
Alison E. Guilbeaux `88
Benita M. Jackson `88
Derek A. Manison `88
Bruce R. New MHS `88
Reginald Pate `88
Robin V. Searles-Adenegan `88
Crystal Turner `88
Joelle Wagner-Lynch `88

Class of 1983 - $2,200.00
Vannetta L. Bailey-Iddrisu `83
Carole Beckett-Washington `83
Lynda L. Collins `83
Patricia Cooper `83
Donna L. Holiday `83
John Johnston `83
Marlena R. Johnson `83
Terre L. Lewis MHS `83
Anthony McCann `83
Martha G. Mellow  `83
Markus G. Moore `83
Jacqueline Randall-Fields `83
Victor M. Saunders `83
Dr. Guy A. Sims `83
Damaas Stephens `83

Francine V. Wallace-Board `83
Robin E. Whiteman `83

Class of 1989 - $1,964.00
Dr. Karen Baskerville `89
Stephanie B. Callaway `89
Stacey L. Denton `89
Dawn H. Fant `89
Kimberly J. Hassell `89
Kathleen J. Butler-Hayes `89
Patricia S. Jones `89
Dawn McCoy `89
W. Renee Mintz `89
William T. Perry `89
Crystal Saunders Hancock `89
Jennifer P. Stephens `89
Charles E. Stewart, II `89
Robin M. Torrence `89
Stephanie J. Williams `89

Class of 1999 - $1,870.00
Edward W. Blyden `99
Rachel E. Branson `99
Shellie Ann E. Proute `99
Tianda C. Smart `99
Cory T. Thames `99
Zakia R. Williams `99
Malcolm M. Wilson `99
Odessa M. Windear `99

Class of 1943 - $1,550.00
Julian S. Himes `43
Ltc. William E. Richards, Sr. `43

Class of 1948 - $1,490.00
Dr. Joseph S. Darden, Jr. `48
William N. Norton `48
A. W. Orton `48

Class of 2001 - $1,370.00
Germel O. Clarke `01
Lynette V. Day MHS `01
Kyle E. Epps `01
Malene S. Green `01
Dr. Donna M. Laws MHS `01
Free Palmer `01
Duquesa N. Pike `01
Martha S. Tienabeso MED `01
Kevan L. Turman `01

Class of 1987 - $1,240.00
Mark L. Amerson `87
Gina A. Boston `87
Francis J. Countiss, Jr. `87
Tracey J. Hunter Hayes `87
Diane M. Kirkpatrick `87
Craig McDonald `87
Michelle K. Thompson `87
Karen L. White `87
Reahienia M. Williams `87
Audra K. Woodley-Rainey `87
Arlene Young-Grant `87

Class of 1993 - $1,130.00
Bernard L. Chatman, Jr. `93
Patricia J. Gadson `93
Marlene F. Lewis `93
Monica C. McClendon `93
Earl S. Newkirk `93
Lisa M. Revers `93

Class of 1982 - $1,110.00
Henry R. Alston `82
Donna E. Atmore-Dolly `82
Terri Bensouda `82
Gerard O. Bingham, Sr. `82
Javonnia N. Hargrove `82
Shelley D. Harris `82
Melita G. Johnson `82
Darlene Malden `82
Myrilin U. Ricardo MHS `82
Ann M. Warren `82
Valerie E. West `82
Glendeda Worley `82

Class of 1991 - $1,065.00
Bruce Asberry MHS `91
Shawn M. Brown `91
Glenda L. Bubb `91
Victor Colter `91
Tawana Z. Frink `91
Ingrid S. Harrell-Lee `91
Donna A. LeCointe `91
Sonya L. Wingate-Simmons `91
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Lorrinn C. Woods `91
Anthony J. Zanfordino, IV `91

Class of 1995 - $1,056.22
Serge M. Antonin `95
Hope M. Best `95
Ronke A. Harrison `95
Andrea L. James `95
Phene Jean-Claude `95
Shannon G. McCants `95
Edward A. Moffatt, Jr. `95

Class of 1935 - $1,000.00
Rev. Thomas W. S. Logan, Sr. `35

Class of 1945 - $1,000.00
George C. Riley, Sr. `45

Class of 1946 - $1,000.00
Dr. Edward S. Cooper, Sr. `46

Class of 1962 - $1,000.00
Kenneth C. Barry `62
Theodore H. Butcher, Sr. `62
Dr. Robert L. Hudson `62
Dr. Richard W. Pannell `62

Class of 1998 - $1,000.00
Diane M. Brown MHS `98
Shakyra Y. Davis `98
Timothy Gray  `98
Naikisha N. Hadi  `98
Dr. Lanniece Hall `98
Sharman Lawrence-Wilson MHS `98
Bertram L. Lawson, II  `98
Theodore D. Spain `98

Class of 2007 - $985.00
Kaelen R. Coleman `07
Christopher R. Davis `07
Quentin A. Hairston `07
Thea A. Irby MHS `07
Jayme L. McDaniel `07
Ashley R. Morgan `07
Judith I. Odili `07
Courtney L. Tull MHS `07

Class of 1955 - $750.00
Dr. Lewis C. Downing `55
Otto C. Graham, Jr. `55
Gladys W. Walls `55

Class of 2002 - $735.00
Tamia C. Gray `02
LaShanda Maxwell `02

Ihsan R. Mujahid `02
Dr. Eric D. Pritchard `02
Andrea C. Toussaint `02
Kalisha Y. Turman `02

Class of 1953 - $725.00
Dr. Samuel R. Dismond, Jr. `53
Dr. Adolph W. Johnson `53
David Smith `53
Marion Underwood, Sr. `53

Class of 1967 - $725.00
Edward C. Hill, Jr. `67
Dr. Herman Lawson, Jr. `67
William C. Rogers, Jr. `67
Peter E. Smith `67

Class of 1992 - $725.00
Darrell K. Braxton `92
Dr. Chanda C. Corbett `92
Desirée Ferguson Maurice `92
Raymond C. Sallay `92
Rosalind J. Steptoe-Jackson `92

Class of 1997 - $720.00
Naneka J. Brathwaite `97
Tamika R. Daniels `97
Steven A. Mitchell `97
Ellwood Rollins, Jr. `97
Crystal A. Watson `97

Class of 2004 - $690.09
Gracie N. Berry `04
Khadija I. Bey `04
Sekou K. Brevett `04
Venice R. Garner `04
Tyshana L. Rosado `04
Jada A. Savoy `04

Class of 2010 - $668.00
William M. Armstrong `10
Oreoluwa E. Badejo `10
Shaunteé Bailey MHS `10
Airika Brunson `10
Crystal Burks MHS `10
Laqueya T. Carter `10
Rashae S. Chambers `10
Dawniqua Collier `10
Ebony N. Daniels `10
Nikiesha J. Dorsey `10
Brittany M. Doster `10
Jordan O. Drayton `10
Keturah C. Emilaire `10
Taurean Filmore `10
Sherrye L. Giggers `10

Martina N. Grant `10
Julia Y. Greenfield `10
Jeanette M. Grimes MHS `10
Brittany C. Harry `10
Shamin Heard `10
Zakoya M. Johnson `10
El`martez I. Jones `10
Robert Jones `10
Malika T. Jones `10
Peterkaye Kelly `10
Yao Eric Marc Kouadio `10
Marisa L. Lewis `10
Aaliya McLean `10
Ieasa A. Nichols-Harmm MHS `10
John M. Nixon `10
Dennis N. Nsemwa `10
Jeanne Paige MHS `10
Brynisha S. Petty `10
Renee S. Robinson `10
Rashied K. Sharrieff-AL-Bey MHS `10
Jennifer R. Sheahan MHS `10
Tabyus M. Walker `10
Darnell A. Walker `10
Shakita S. Webb `10
Jade V. Weekes `10
Allycia N. White `10
Jabari K. Williams `10
Dem`be O. Wilson `10
Nicole V. Young `10
Tanaya L. Zachary `10

Class of 2008 - $572.00
Asha Y. Atkinson `08
Donnell Bolds `08
Rodney Bradley MED `08
Quibila A. Divine MHS `08
Courtney R. Jackson `08
Natasha L. James `08
Davia B. Jones `08
Latoya N. Thompson `08
Kheesa D. Tweedy `08

Class of 1996 - $395.00
Mgavi E. Brathwaite `96
Robert C. Csandl MHS `96
Gregory A. Gruel `96
Kendra V. Johnson  `96
Dawn G. Kent `96
Darnell L. Ramsey `96

Class of 2009 - $378.00
Jay Barnes `09
Adaeze J. Chikwem `09
Ricardford R. Connor `09
Gwendolyn N. Daniels `09

Ursula Ross Graves `09
Gerald Henderson `09
Joyzelli Kidd `09
Teresiah N. Kimemia `09
Nuradiyn King `09
Wayne A. Lester `09
Sharell D. McMillan `09
Christine Stewart `09
Carol G. Stukes MHS `09
Aliyah M. West `09
Valerie Williams MHS `09
Garrick T. Wooten `09

Class of 2003 - $270.00
LaToye T. Jackson `03
Adryan R. Kelley `03
Tanisha Rose `03
Tamir Tabourn `03

Class of 1937 - $250.00
Arthur V. Bates, Sr.`37

Class of 1938 - $200.00
Dr. Julius H. Taylor `38

Class of 1947 - $200.00
Dr. Gayraud S. Wilmore `47

Class of 2005 - $175.00
Nichole G. Bullard `05
Kim A. Davis `05
Damon L. Humes `05
Ebonie D. Maloney `05
Ruthy O. Rotimi `05

Class of 2006 - $165.00
Danielle L. Booker `06
Dennis M. Dumpson `06
Tiffani E. Goins `06
Corinne M. Hammond `06
Chukwudebe T. Nwanze `06
Tanesha R. Robinson `06

Class of 1939 - $30.00
William B. Cuff, Sr. `39
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